
Pelican Energy TCI understands the difficulties 
that customers can face with electricity bills. 
For this reason, the Company works hard 
to ensure that electric rates remain as 
stable as possible. Here’s an overview of 
how the proposed 6% increase to revised 
electric rates would impact residential 
customer bills.

As of February 2024, residential customers 
use an average of 592 kWh. 46% of residential 
customers use 300 kWh or less. 2% of 
customers use more than 900 kWh. 

Monthly Usage

100-300 kWh

500-700 kWh

900 kWh

Current Total Bill 

$48-$145

$249-$348

$447

New Total Bill

$50-$149

$257-$359

$462

Difference

$2-$5 per month

$8-$11 per month

$14 per month

Monthly Usage

100-300 kWh

500-700 kWh

900 kWh

Current Total Bill 

$50-$149

$256-$358

$460

New Total Bill

$51-$153

$264-$370

$475

Difference

$2-$5 per month

$8-$12 per month

$15 per month

Monthly Usage

100-300 kWh

500-700 kWh

900 kWh

Current Total Bill 

$48-$145

$243-$340

$437

New Total Bill

$50-$149

$251-$351

$452

Difference

$2-$5 per month

$8-$11 per month

$15 per month

Monthly Usage

100-300 kWh

500-700 kWh

900 kWh

Current Total Bill 

$48-$145

$249-$348

$447

New Total Bill

$50-$149

$257-$359

$462

Difference

$2-$5 per month

$8-$11 per month

$14 per month

BREAKDOWN BY MONTHLY USAGE 

This calculation assumed the fuel factor rate was 22 cents in order 
to determine the change in residential customer bills. The proposed 
increase would only apply to the fixed electric rates, which differs 
from the fuel factor rate on your bill. 

PROVIDENCIALES

NORTH AND MIDDLE CAICOS

GRAND TURK AND SALT CAY

SOUTH CAICOS

Difference in 
electricity bill with 
proposed increase

= 
$2 TO $15 

PER MONTH 
for most residential 

customers 

649-946-4313

Scan here to
learn more.

PROPOSED 6% INCREASE 
IN ELECTRIC RATES:

How would it impact your monthly bill


